
Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 
Approved Minutes – Feb. 21, 2017 

 
 

Roll Call:  Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair; Dave Wade, Secretary/Treasurer; 
Rochelle Sharples, Members: John Carmichael, Nancy Eaton and Patrick 

Marsh.  Excused:  Don April 
 

Chair Nazzaro brought the meeting to order at 7pm.   
 

Old Business:  Finalized date for Spaghetti & Meatball Dinner fundraiser.  It 
will be held Saturday, April 1st at the American Legion Hall pending their 

approval at their next meeting.  Dinner will be open to the public and served 
between 4 – 7pm.  Cost will be $10 per adult, $5 for kids 6 – 10 years of 

age, Free for kids 5 and under.   

 
Discussed approaching Boy Scout Troop 200 to see if they would be willing 

to help out in some capacity. 
 

Committee will display the pro panels with pictures and articles. 
 

Dave spoke on the Golf Tourney Fundraiser.  Date set for Saturday, June 3rd 
at Rockingham Country Club in Newmarket.  Registration will be at 8am with 

shotgun start at 9am.  Flyers/sign up sheets will be printed soon to 
distribute to sponsors and players.  Cost will be $90 per player to include 18 

holes of golf with cart and to include luncheon.  Rochelle made a motion to 
enter into the contract with RCC NOT to include the continental breakfast.  

Motion was seconded and passed. 
 

New Business:  John let the committee know his term was up in March.  He 

would be willing to stay on if committee agreed. 
 

Updating the committee website was also discussed and Chair will talk to the 
person involved with this. 

 
Patrick made a motion to adjourn at 8:15pm.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Next Meeting:  Tues, March 21 at 7pm. 

 
Respectively Submitted: 

Rochelle Sharples, Secretary 


